The David M. Zerfas Memorial Scholarship was set up by David's children as a way of honoring their father and his commitment to the Brookings Rangers. David believed in giving his time to support his and his children's' passions and one of those passions was hockey. David served on the BISA board as President and Vice President and helped in numerous areas within BISA. He believed hockey was truly a privilege and believed in doing whatever he could to build the organization so that others would be able to become part of this family. He loved his hockey family and loved the quality time it meant spending with his children.

As a way of honoring his commitment to the program this scholarship will be awarded to a graduating senior who has played hockey for the Brookings Rangers and intends to further their education after completing high school. Emphasis will not only be on playing hockey but also on leadership skills on and off the ice as well as exemplary sportsmanship on and off the ice.

Sincerely,

Ryen, Austen and Allysen Zerfas